Purchaser Address City February 3rd, 2012

Re: Proposed By-Law for Street Name Change

Attached:

Figure 1: Existing Street Names and Addresses

Figure 2: Proposed Street Names and Addresses

Purchasers Name:

On February 14th, 2012 at the Town of Markham council meeting commencing at 7:00pm there will be a By-Law being brought forward for approval which will change a portion of the existing street names and municipal addresses along Pope John Paul II Square and Donald Buttress Boulevard. This change is being made to correct an error made during the planning process and to align the street names with the overall master plan of the community.

The attached plans show the addressing which currently exists and the resulting addressing. As a result of the street name change, the homes that are on the portion of the road that will remain Pope John Paul II Square will be renumbered as per the attached "Proposed Street Names and Addresses".

We appreciate your understanding in this matter and hope that your Monarch purchase and homeownership is a pleasant one.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Phan Lay
Personal Care Consultant – Cathedral Town
Monarch Corporation
Ph. 416-495-2099 E: phanl@monarchgroup.net



DATE:

- NAMES AND ADDRESSES PROPOSED

LEGEND

STREET PROPOSED TO BE RENAMED



DEVELOPMENT SERVICES COMMISSION

SCALE 1:

DRAWN BY: REK

DEC 13/11 DATE:

FIGURE 2